Looking beyond”’

July 25, 2011
By RESS and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli;

Re: EB-2010-0131 - Horizon Utilities Corporation Application to the Ontario Energy Board for
Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges as of January 1, 2011

On July 7, 2011, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and Order in the above-
captioned proceeding. The Decision and Order provided that “Intervenors shall file any comments on
the draft Rate Order with the Board and forward them to Horizon Ultilities Corporation within 7 days of
the date of filing of the draft Rate Order”; and that “Horizon Utilities Corporation shall file with the Board
and forward to intervenors, responses to any comments on its draft Rate Order within 3 days of the date
of receipt of submissions.”

Horizon Utilities delivered its draft Rate Order on Monday, July 18, 2011. To date, Horizon Utilities has
received comments from Energy Probe (during the evening of July 20, 2011), the School Energy
Coalition (July 21, 2011), VECC (July 21, 2011) and Board Staff (July 25, 2011). No comments have
been received from CCC or AMPCO at this time.

In keeping with the provisions of the Decision and Order, Horizon Utilities anticipates delivering its
responses to the Board staff and intervenor comments by Thursday, July 28, 2011.

Yours Truly,

Original signed by Indy Butany-DeSouza

Indy J. Butany-DeSouza

Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs

Horizon Utilities Corporation

cc. Keith Ritchie, Ontario Energy Board (electronic version only)
Intervenors of Record (electronic version only)
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